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First Circular 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Polish Centre of Mediterranean Archaeology, University of Warsaw will host  

the 15th International Conference for Nubian Studies in Warsaw from August 29th to September 4th, 2022.  

Every four years the conference brings together archaeologists, epigraphists, historians, and other scholars 

working on the ancient and modern history of Sudan and Nubia, from prehistory to the modern times. We hope 

to continue this tradition of in-person meetings, and we expect that the conference sessions will be held  

on-site, in the Old Library of the University of Warsaw.  

 

The second circular is set to be sent in April and it will include a call for papers with information  

on the proposed conference sessions and workshops, as well as details regarding registration and other 

organizational matters. We have set up a conference webpage www.nubianstudies2022.uw.edu.pl where  

up-to-date conference-related information will be available.  

 

All questions and requests regarding the conference should be addressed to the organizers  

at nubianstudies2022@uw.edu.pl  

 

We look forward to seeing you in Warsaw,  

 

Sincerely,  

Adam Łajtar 

Artur Obłuski 


